
From: Peters, Hal
To: Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Date: 7/19/2013 8:46:10 PM

Subject: Fw: DRAFT RESPONSE - Chrmn Hersman, NTSB
Attachments: KMBT28220130719161105.pdf

Sincerely,
 

Hal Peters
 
Policy Analyst
 
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
 
o 803.734.2100 
 
e halpeters@gov.sc.gov 
 

Sent from my Blackberry smartphone. 
 

----- Original Message -----
 
From: Brooks, Bonnie [mailto:BonnieBrooks@SCDPS.GOV]
 
Sent: Friday, July 19, 2013 04:35 PM
To: Peters, Hal
 
Subject: DRAFT RESPONSE - Chrmn Hersman, NTSB
 

Hi Hal. Attached please find Director Smith's draft response to Chairman Hersman on behalf of 
Governor Haley regarding Federal Highway Safety Recommendations. You had forwarded the 
original to us requesting that we prepare and share our draft response with you prior to mailing. 
Please note there was a 90 day turnaround request by NTSB which is estimated to be around end of 
August. We will wait to hear back from you. Please let us know if any questions. Thanks, B
 

Bonnie Brooks
 
Office of the Director
 
S.C. Department of Public Safety
 
10311 Wilson Boulevard (or P.O. Box 1993)
 
Blythewood, S.C.  29016
 
803-896-7979 (Office)
 
803-606-4080 (Cell)
 
803-896-7881 (Fax)
 
BonnieBrooks@scdps.gov
 
www.scdps.gov
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